Ward progress

A 25-BED ward at Standish Hospital will be officially
“topped-out” by the chairman of Gloucester Health
Authority next week.
At the ceremony on Wednesday 15th November, Rennie
Fritchie will be able to gauge the progress on the building.

She took part in the ground-cutting ceremony last July.

The £700,000 project undertaken by Cheltenham-based
Kellard Construction is running on schedule and should be

finished by April next year.

The ward will provide new faci txes for orthopaed:c and
rheumatology patients.




